
Drive-up Worship Service  
Tune in to 102.5 and enjoy preservice music ,  
to prepare your hearts for  
worshiping the Lord together! 
Opening Prayer & Announcements  
Hymn -The Lilly of the Valley (Fountainview Academy)

I’ve found a friend in Jesus, He’s everything to me, 
He’s the fairest of ten thousand to my soul; 
The Lily of the Valley, in Him alone I see 
All I need to cleanse and make me fully whole. 
In sorrow He’s my comfort, in trouble He’s my stay; 
He tells me every care on Him to roll. 
Chorus 
He’s the Lily of the Valley, the Bright and Morning Star, 
He’s the fairest of ten thousand to my soul. 
He all my grief has taken, and all my sorrows borne; 
In temptation He’s my strong and mighty tower; 
I’ve all for Him forsaken, and all my idols torn 
From my heart and now He keeps me by His power. 
Though all the world forsake me, and Satan tempt me sore, 
Through Jesus I shall safely reach the goal.  
chorus 
He’ll never, never leave me, nor yet forsake me here, 
While I live by faith and do His blessed will; 
A wall of fire about me, I’ve nothing now to fear, 
With His manna He my hungry soul shall fill. 
Then sweeping up to glory to see His blessed face, 
Where rivers of delight shall ever roll.   
 chorus 

Sermon - Jim Shepherd 

Face coverings are a requirement in 
public places in Oregon. Please wear 

one when out of your car.  
 😁  🚘  ↪ 😷

If you need to use the restroom, 
please use the one in the Pavillion 

with an outside entrance. It has 
been cleaned, but please 

also try to  sterilize as you go.  

THIS WEEK: 
Teen Zoom Bible Study—Today,4PM 

Prayer@GovPatterson—Monday,noon 

Zoom Hymn Study— Tuesday 10AM 

Zoom Bible Study — Wed. 6:30 PM 

Coming up: 
(TO BE DETERMINED WHEN, WHERE, HOW) 

Annual September Craft Fair 

Online GriefShare 

Fill your own OCC Shoebox 

Another Prayer group TBA * 

PLEASE SEE THE BACK OF THIS SHEET for 
the DETAILS of the EVENTS, above. 

A Big Thank You— 
to Sue G. for volunteering to be 
the new communicator with our 
Missionaries. We will soon have 

some Missionary Moments 
again as part of  our service 

when we hear from some of  our 
seven missionaries whom she 
has been writing! (We still are 

asking God for a Mission 
minded person to become 

Chairman of  this ministry.)  

Please remember to pray! ↗  

Questions? Concerns? PleaseContact:
Pastor Michael Hale- 541-270-6734

World Hunger Offering                                  
Little cloth bags that are offered 
with your bulletin are for change  

(or bills) for World Hunger 

Offering Update:

Last week’s offering was: $4,554.00 July total so far is: $7,998.00 

Thank you for giving during this time of social distancing. At the parking lot service, we have an 
usher who collects offering or you can send offering via bill pay or a check in the mail (Paid to: 
FBC Waldport, PO Box 787, Waldport, OR 97394), and if it is to be designated for anything 
except the General Fund, that designation should be noted in the MEMO area of the check.   

“On the first day of every week, each one of you should set aside  
a sum of money in keeping with his income.” 1Corinthians 16:2
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This is the day which the Lord has made;Let us rejoice and be glad in it. Psalm 118: 24

…keep fervent in your 
love for one another. 

Rom. 12:10

Please pray for one of  our seven adopted missionaries 
each day; the whole world is pretty crazy everywhere 
right now: 
Sundays:           Jason & Courtney + 2 Kids ~ IMB, Malaysia  
Mondays:         Allen & Bethany + 2 kids ~ IMB, Malaysia 
Tuesdays:         Mark & Rachel + 4 boys ~ Wycliffe, Malaysia 
Wednesdays:    Jeremy & Amy + 3 boys ~ Frontiers, Russia 
Thursdays:       Jeff  & Barbara ~ IMB,DRC 
Fridays:            Kevin & Victoria + 3 kids ~ IMB, Uganda 
Saturdays:        Joel & Kellie + 3 kids ~ IMB, Philippines



There is room for our  
ENTIRE FBC family & friends 

to attend Zoom Bible Study on 
Wednesday nights at 6:30 P.M.            

Zoom allows up to 100! Please join in for 
the edification you need in 2020. 

Ladies— 
Please join your sisters in Christ in a Bible Study about Hymns and their writers led 

by Ro Vinson, on Tuesdays, starting this Tuesday, July 21, 10AM on Zoom. 
 Let her know so she can email the Zoom link.   

This will be uplifting!

* Gents: Do you want to pray 
together (distanced & masks)? 

Please see Pastor Mike. 

Are you interested in an online GriefShare? 
Whether you lost your loved ones in the 

past year or decades ago, this  
can help you direct your sorrow to  

the God who Heals. 

Waldport FBC Events & Opportunities                   

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes   
We may have adjustments to our shoebox 

packing—but stay tuned for information.          
Please keep donating as you can; hand your 

donation items to one of our attendants.  
Donna reports that we need combs, socks—boys 

and girls, erasers, small notebooks, soap & 
washcloths. Also, school supplies such as 

crayons & colored pencils are already on sale in 
some stores (even though the plan for returning 

to school is still very fuzzy!) 
If you have questions, please ask Norm Klusman

September Craft Sale 
Thanks toTina Bork for directing this activity  
which supports Operation Christmas Child. 

Please be making handcrafts! Since there will 
be no bake sale portion, we need extra effort   

for (drum rolllllllll): the NEW opportunity: 
Auction items! 

Please see Tina if you have questions. 

Praying for our church & next generation: 
So far in the two weeks that we’ve met, we have 
had ten different ladies gathering outdoors at 

Governor Patterson State Park 
on Mondays at noon. 

We distance and wear masks.  
This Monday we will meet at one of the picnic 

tables in the woods to the left as you enter. 
Please join us. It is incredible to safely meet 

together and pray for all the burdens that our 
church family carries. One person is even on 
speaker phone while we pray! See you there! 
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